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Year 6 Warning Zone 

 
Wednesday 27th October 2021 

 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
On Tuesday 9th November, we have booked for our Year 6 children to visit Warning Zone in Leicester, alongside 
Great Dalby school.  
 
The trip is aimed at teaching children life-skills about fire safety, electricity and building sites, alcohol and social 
responsibility, personal safety, water safety, arson, road safety and railway safety. The children will also learn about E 
Safety, including the dangers of Phishing, bullying, inappropriate pictures, confidence building and grooming.  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to widen their knowledge and life experiences, as well as preparing them 
for their transition into secondary school.  
 
On the day we will be leaving school at 9am. Please ensure children arrive at 8.45am promptly. They will require a 
coat, packed lunch and a water bottle.  
 
The cost of the coach for the trip is £5.35 per child. The entrance fee for Warning Zone has kindly been met by a very 
generous donation from a lady within the Gaddesby community.  
 
Please complete the consent form and payment via the Arbor App by Friday 5th November 2022.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss Smith 
Year 6 Teacher 
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